
 

Work began on the Hodges Dam Maintenance Project in May 2022. As part of the process of repair work, platforms 

were constructed, and the water level of the reservoir was lowered to gain access to areas of the dam. Below are a few 

photos of repair work on the dam by City of San Diego staff and contract workers in summer 2022. For more 

information, visit www.sandiego.gov/reservoirs-lakes.  
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